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Coreen Williams Individual Comments Only No

Comments: I support this bill with reservation. The one thing missing from this bill is
 an expected outcome. What do legislators expect to do with this information? They
 will post it on their website, then what? I'm curious to know who will pay for this new
 service. Granted we need to be aware of the radiation levels, I'm just curious as to
 how the new employees that will occupy this new office will be paid. Some existing
 program takes a hit for this.

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
 improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or
 distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.
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